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Vital is pleased to announce that it has successfully secured Stuart MacIntyre as our new 
Chief Technology Officer.  Stuart brings to Vital over 20 years of international 
telecommunications and digital transformation experience.  This includes developing 
strategies and execution of plans to deliver the latest digital solutions, and product 
development for consumers and enterprise customers. His experience includes time at both 
British Telecom and Optus. 

Stuart will join the leadership team and brings to Vital his outstanding commercial acumen 
and history of running tender assessments and winning significant bids along with a deep 
understanding of the customer. He is passionate about Vital’s vision and is keen to help 
articulate the significant role we play for all New Zealanders.  

Stuart started with Vital on Monday 24 May 2021 and following a two-week handover period 
with outgoing CTO Andrew Hooker, commenced in the position on Tuesday 8 June 2021.   
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For further information, please contact: 

Andrew Miller M: +64 27 458 4525 

Chief Executive, Vital E: amiller@vital.co.nz  
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